
Campbell, Ben (NRD 

1/26/2012 4:50:33 PM 

Singh, Sumeet
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); 'Shori, 
Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Ramaiya, Shilpa

R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Halligan, Julie 
(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Hi Sunil

The validation d:rj that Sumeet suggested appears to be the only major 
work going on next week locally. Well ask him to provide more detailed 
information.

Ben

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 4:16 PM
To: Singh, Sumeet; Campbell, Ben (NRD)_______
Cc: Ramaiya, Shiipa R; Haiiigan, Julie; Redacted
Subject: RE:

Folks,

I appreciate I have heard back from everybody; however, I still haven't received information regarding 
specific work or locations. I need this in a hurry.
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Thanks.

Sunil

From: Singh, Sumeet [mailto:S1St@pqe.com1
Sent: Wed 1/25/2012 7:38 PM
To: Shori, Sunii; Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Halligan, Julie;[Redacted
Subject: RE:

Sunil,

We have a few MAOP Validation digs that are planned for next week. | Redacted |is currently confirming the 
schedule for 1/30 and will provide the details regarding the excavations by tomorrow. It would ideal for the 
Deputy Administrator to visit a site that has been excavated and where we are performing the direct examination 
of the respective pipeline or associated component.

Sumeet

---- Original Message-----
From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@epuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2012 4:12 PM 
To: Campbell, Ben (NRD); Singh, Sumeet 
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Halligan, Julie 
Subject:

Ben and Sumeet,

I know there is no hydro-testing occurring next week; however, I would like to find out if there are any validation 
digs, or other field excavations, occurring on January 30th in the SF Bay area. A Deputy Administrator with 
PHMSA will be in the area on that day and may want to see the type of work PG&E is performing in to ensure 
system safety going forward.

Please let me know at your earliest convenience of possible on-going field work near the SF Bay area that you 
believe could be of interest and with whom at PG&E a possible visit would need to be coordinated.

Thank you.

Sunil
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